From: Karen smith
Sent: 01 July 2019 19:46

To: Bakall, Gar
Cc: Karen smith|
Subject: Old-ish photos of wildwood

Dear Gary -

I found the following pictures online of WWG. in particular they show 10&11 just before it
was sold and the current owner started all of the work.

You can clearly see what it was like BEFORE and the way in which the 9 houses before this
one as all beautifully planted with raised beds too

i think this shows an interesting juxtaposition against the pictures the current owner has sent
including the two houses on the other side, which are not indicative of the whole street in any
way

I hope you can take this into consideration with regard to the current new (retrospective)
planning application

thank you
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